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Annual Chinese Cooking Demonstration and Potluck Lunch - Saturday February 11th 2017





    On Saturday, February 11th 2017, we will be hosting our tenth annual cooking demonstration at the Westminster Presbyterian Church, which is located at 85 Chestnut St (between Dove Street and Swan Street) from 11:30 AM – 3:30 PM. We are fortunate enough to have several chefs who are visiting scholars and students and all excellent cooks. They will give us easy to follow step-by-step directions, so that both the novice and the expert will be able to recreate the dishes. Come out of the cold and learn something new this Chinese New Year, you will not be sorry!! After the demonstration you will be able to sample the dishes that they make as well as share the dishes you and others bring, with warm conversation. Please bring a dish to share at the potluck! This is a popular event, which is enjoyed by both Chinese and Americans alike, so please contact Alison at 518-9441614 or by e-mail at devonalison1@yahoo.com if you wish to attend.





WINTER FUN !  GO SNOWSHOEING and LEARN ABOUT NATURE then join POTLUCK LUNCH and CONVERSATION                                                 Saturday February 18 - 9:30 AM to 2:30 PM





    On Saturday, February 18th, we will go SNOWSHOEING at the Five Rivers Environmental   Education Center, which is 


 





Kirk Huang


President  USCPFA








  A REMINDER — Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" �www.uscpfany.org� 
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President's Message





Happy New Year! Hope you had very enjoyable holidays. Thank you very much for your support, our Chapter had a successful 2016! Please come joining the exciting 2017 Chapter events, and continue supporting and growing our Chapter.





This year’s Chinese New Year is on January 28. This is year of the Rooster. I wish you and yours a Happy, Healthy, Prosperous and Successful 2017 and Year of the Rooster! See you soon at the events!


                                                        


                                                          Kirk





* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" information and reminders


                                    �   





Members and Friends From China Enjoyed Holiday Party





    From 6 PM to 9 PM on Friday, December 16th  approximately thirty chapter members and friends from China gathered at the Friends Meeting House on 727 Madison Ave in Albany for our annual Holiday Party. We began by enjoying a great variety of unique Chinese and American food as everyone had brought along a dish to share. The potluck dinner was also a time for conversation; getting to know each other better. After dinner, Mary Murphy, a well-known local storyteller entertained us with couple of holiday stories. Alison also shared a story with us. Then it was time for musical entertainment! Our friends from China were very musically talented as the father of a visiting scholar played flute, and Siena, daughter of a visiting scholar entertained us by playing the piano beautifully. We concluded by our singing President handed out holiday song booklets and led us in singing a number of them. All of us had a lot of fun.   





Chinese Wisdom -- A Story about Chinese Idiom


    It literally translates as "Old Sai loses a horse". This is a story that has been passed along for generations. It has roots going back to Taoism, which is several thousand years old.  I’ve heard it told different ways. The version that follows is basic and simple, very easy for even children to understand.


“The Farmer’s Luck” by Jon J. Muth


   There was once an old farmer who had worked his crops for many years.


    One day, his horse ran away.  Upon hearing the news, his neighbors came to visit.


   “Such bad luck,” they said sympathetically.


   “Maybe,” the farmer replied.


    The next morning the horse returned, bringing with it two other wild horses.


   


   


   








located on Game Farm Road in Delmar.  This is an annual FAMILY event for our members, students and scholars from China and including children who are at least 8 years old. You will need to arrive by 9:30 AM. Five Rivers charges $5 rental fee for using snowshoes. Therefore you will pay the $5 rental fee if you use their snowshoes.





    When we begin, the guides at the center will explain how to put on and walk on snowshoes, and then we will go for a walk in snowshoes to walk on top of the snow. Let's hope we actually have snow, but we'll have a walk even if there is none. They will show us animal prints and explain how they survive in winter. Be sure to dress warmly. Dress in layers. We should finish our walk by around 11:30 AM.





    Next we will enjoy lunch and friendly conversation at the Delmar Reformed Church located at 386 Delaware Ave, Delmar. Everyone is asked to bring food to share at the lunch - main dishes are encouraged; Please make a reservation with Kirk at kkhbravo1@yahoo.com, and also let him know if you need a ride or can offer rides. 





Chinese Film/Discussion Series with I-Hsin Wu at Colonie Library





     The new series will be on Fridays at 3:00 PM, beginning on January 20th:     Postmen in the Mountains 


    Additional films will be: 


February 17th:   China: The Panda Adventure, March 17th:       Gifts from Nature        and 


April 28th:          The Story of Staple Foods.


    All four films highlight the diverse scenery of China – the first two are feature films and the last two are documentaries about food, eating, and cooking in China. Each film will be followed by a discussion.





Events





Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo1@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo1@yahoo.com�  


Vice President: Bea Swire   518 -399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@gmail.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-944-1614 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Event Updates: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" �� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Membership: Lorraine Okeson   518-237-7173 � HYPERLINK "mailto:lorraine.okeson@gmail.com" �lorraine.okeson@gmail.com�   





   “Such good luck!”  the neighbors exclaimed.


   “Maybe,” replied the farmer.


    The following day, his son tried to ride one of the untamed horses, was thrown off, and broke his leg.


    Again, the neighbors came to offer their sympathy on his misfortune.


    “Such bad luck,” they said.


    “Maybe,” answered the farmer.


    The day after that, military officials came to the village to draft young men into the army to fight in a war.  Seeing that the son’s leg was broken, they passed him by.


    “Such good luck!” cried the neighbors.


    “Maybe,” said the farmer.


~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~


    This story tells us that "good" and " bad" are interconvertible. Every event is part of a larger whole. The meaning and nature of any event, what is judged to be "good" or "bad," is only relative to the changing circumstances and conditions surrounding it. How often do we take into consideration the "Whole" picture? 





A New Tradition --CCTV New Year's Gala





�


Edited from chineseculture.about.com and Wikipedia 


The CCTV New Year's Gala, also known as the





Spring Festival Gala, and commonly abbreviated in Chinese as Chunwan, is a Chinese New Year special produced by China Central Television. 


   Since 1983, Chinese families have sat down to wrap dumplings and watch CCTV’s New Year’s Gala on television on Chinese New Year's Eve. It has become a new tradition that nearly every family in China participates in to ring in the New Year. The Gala has a largest audience for any entertainment show in the world, and it has often been described as among "the most watched television program in the world." The 2014 edition of the Gala drew an estimated 800 million viewers to the broadcast


    The New Year’s Gala features a variety of skits and performances. While the performers change annually, the format of the show is mostly consistent with the most popular and top performers. And unknown performers have become overnight celebrities in China after appearing on the show: 


    This four-hour-long show features songs, dances, traditional operas, comedies, talk shows, acrobatics and martial art.


    Its popularity can match that of the Super Bowl halftime show in the US. And the number of the audience is six time the Super Bowl's viewers. Although nowadays we have more entertainment options, the show still won the Chinese audience’s hearts.  Family reunion is always the core message of the gala, and they will keep exploring new ways to express it. You may not be a fan of the gala but we bet you will still be impressed by the artistry and beauty of these performances.





Events





     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" �www.uscpfany.org�





Quick View Calendar





Date�
Event�
Location�
Time�
Page�
�
Sat. Feb 11�
Annual Chinese Cooking Demonstration and Potluck Lunch�
Westminster Presbyterian Church


85 Chestnut St, Albany�
11:30 AM-3:30 PM�
1�
�
Sat. Feb 18�
Snowshoeing and Potluck Lunch�
Five Rivers Environmental Education Center


 Game Farm Rd, Delmar


Delmar Reformed Church,


386 Delaware Ave. Delmar�
9:30 AM-2:30PM�
1�
�
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Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA


				


Name ____________________________________________________	





Address __________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip __________________________________________





Phone ____________________________________________________  





Email ____________________________________________________       Circle one of the above





Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o Lorraine Okeson, 10 Watervliet Ave, Cohoes, NY 12047


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter 


* Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.











Place stamp here








Type of Membership





Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40











